
TENANT INFORMATION 
 
1) The OCSA has requested rent be waived for the duration of the mandatory school/business closures 
(from March 16, 2020 to at least June 10, 2020).  They have been closed since March 16, 2020.  They 
have applied for a Paycheck Protection (PPP) loan and are in the process of applying for the Economic 
Injury Disaster Loan (EIDL).  They have not been notified of the status of their application.  They verified 
they are ineligible for the Virginia 30-day fund due to the small number of employees. 

 

2) The Field School has also requested rent be waived through at least June 2020, and possibly 

longer.  They have been closed since March 16, 2020.  They have applied for a PPP loan but 

have not been notified of their status. 

 

3) The Crozet Artisan Depot, LLC has requested a waiver of rents from March 16, 2020 through 

May 2020.  They have been closed since March 16, 2020.  They have applied for the EIDL but 

have not been notified of their status. 

 

4) Staengl Engineering, LLC has received confirmation that their PPP application has been 

approved and they don’t anticipate the need at this time for a waiver of rents. 

 

5) Crozet Running, LLC has requested a waiver of two month’s rent.  They are closed to walk-in 

customers but are taking telephone orders, which has significantly reduced their customer 

volume.  They are also experiencing issues with their supply chain.  They have applied for a 

PPP loan, but have not been notified of their status.   


